
 

     
    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

    
      

  
 

      
     

      
  

 
     

    
        

   
 

    
      

      
 

  
 

 
 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am more than happy to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of a great optometrist clinic, 
Twenty Twenty Eyecare. Located in Tulsa, Oklahoma, Twenty Twenty Eyecare provides comprehensive 
eye care services to patients of all ages, ensuring each one leaves seeing a brighter future. 

Twenty Twenty Eyecare provides a myriad of eye care services using state-of-the-art technology and 
equipment. This includes treatment for eye infections, injuries, and diseases, as well as routine vision 
and ocular health care. It also offers a wide variety of contact lenses and luxurious frames to meet any 
style or budget. 

At Twenty Twenty Eyecare, its great team goes above and beyond to make you feel welcome and 
comfortable during every visit. Each one is kind, friendly, and a pleasure to interact with. Not to 
mention, its award-winning optometrists are well-trained and experienced in providing a whole new 
level of care for their patients. 

I confidently recommend Twenty Twenty Eyecare to anyone looking for eye care service from a team 
that truly cares about their patients. With Twenty Twenty Eyecare, you can rest assured knowing you’ll 
receive personalized care based on your individual needs from start to finish! 

Sincerely, 

Treigh Hubbard 
Business Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

1779 Wells Branch Pkwy, Suite 110B PMB 303 Austin, Texas 78728 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/thubbard 
Main 512-872-2885 x 700 Email  treigh.hubbard@schooleymitchell.com 
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